No.1, Quarrendon Road, Amersham, Bucks. HP7 9EB

Re. Reconstruction of Driveway.

March 13th 2008

Dear Mr. Curtis,

With reference to the above work undertaken over the week commencing March 3rd 2008.

I am writing to say how satisfied we are with the new driveway and the work done in order to achieve this. We are impressed with the organised and professional way your team worked and the overall care they took in preparing and building the driveway as well as clearing up and tidying as they worked.

We would have no hesitation in recommending your company.

Thank you,

Yours sincerely,

Sara Page (Mrs)